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Koon, Nancy

From: Mason T <sports_dude_84@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 9:28 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing 
on this issue.  Mill Bayou is a protected Waterway of the United States and a source of life-giving water for animals and 
people within the Mill Bayou Watershed. Therefore, it is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our 
waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed 
to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the developer has other 
options. 
What differentiates the greater Little Rock Metro area from other cities is the pride that we take in maintaining and 
protecting our pristine areas from reckless development. Careful consideration needs to be given to this proposal, and if 
it is I can’t imagine that it will be allowed to proceed. A public hearing is the only way to ensure that all voices on the 
matter are heard and considered.  
 
Thank you for you time, 
Mason Wilder  
44 Stoneledge Dr.  
Maumelle, AR 72113 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


